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Tallinn
Congratulations

Dear Ms Tersman,

I have the honour to express my deep and sincere congratulations to You and to Sweden for joining
North Atlantic Treaty Organization (NATO). In NATO we are strong when we work together.

| am happy that with Sweden, as a good neigbor, we have common interests, common goals and
common opportunities. Swedish mempership in NATO and the will to protect is important specially for
the security of our region. Allow me to express my opinion that security should be seen as a whole -
on land, in the air, in the water and in cyberspace!

Please accept once again the assurance of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Kalle Laanet
Minister of Justice
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